
 

 

 

Dear Families,  
 
The 2019-20 school year is off to a great start in Burnaby. As we near the end of the first 
month of classes, many of our students have already participated in Terry Fox runs and 
are gearing up for Orange Shirt day – both important community events and ones that 
engage students in discussion in our schools. We value tremendously the strength and 
diversity of our community. Collaboration and partnership are at the core of our new 
strategic plan.  

On behalf of staff and the Burnaby Board of Education, it is our pleasure to share with 
you the Burnaby School District’s new five-year strategic plan. It builds on the 
achievements of the past, while looking ahead to the future of education. It affirms 
what’s important to each and every one of us: student success, and helping each child 
along their own unique learning journey. The plan will guide our focus for the coming 
years, as we continue to pursue excellence in our District.  
 
We invite you to read the strategic plan. You can find it and more information on our 
website: burnabyschools.ca.  
 
This is a dynamic and living document – one that will rely on the many voices and 
partners of the Burnaby School District. Should you have any questions, we encourage 
you to email us at inquiries@burnabyschools.ca. 
 
We are excited about the future and what we can continue to achieve in order to 
ensure that each one of our students thrives.  
 
Sincerely, 

                                                           
Gary Wong,                                  Gina Niccoli-Moen, 
Board Chair              Superintendent of Schools 
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